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There are already safety measures in place to confirm identity and citizenship with 

the existing mail-in voting system. This bill will make voting impossible for some 

eligible voters and more difficult for all eligible voters. It will also make it more difficult 

for all voters to research and lookup candidates and bills while voting. It is 

undemocratic.  


